
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

31st May, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Unfortunately, Sr Maree Riddler is unwell and has cancelled all school bookings at the Mary 
MacKillop Centre this term. Therefore, we have made alternative arrangements for the Year 
4 First Communion retreat which will now be held on Friday 8th June (Week 6) in the 
Josephite Centre.  
 
The retreat will be facilitated by Miss Bethaney Tucker and Mrs Nila Poasa. Attached is the 
outline of the day. 
 
Morning tea and lunch will be provided for all students and they may wear their sports 
uniform.  
 
Families are invited to attend a Liturgy commencing at 2:15pm, and then stay for a shared 
afternoon tea until 3:10pm. Please bring a small plate of food to share. 
 
Please indicate below if you are able to attend. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school on 9782 6500. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Jenny Gorman 
Assistant Principal 
 

 
 
I ______________________________ (please print name) will be attending the First 
Communion Retreat Liturgy on Friday 8th June. 

St Joseph’s School 
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 Facsimile:   (08) 9782 6590 

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 


